DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION

MAYOR: Lauren McLean | DIRECTOR: Lynda Lowry

January 27, 2020

Dear Bidder,

Notice Open Market: SFB 20-159 Borah Pool Plastering
Thank you for your response to the above referenced SFB 20-159

This letter is to notify you that the City did not receive any responsive bids for the Borah
Pool Plastering project.

Pursuant to City Purchasing code, in the event no responsive bids are received, City staff
is empowered to negotiate on the open market a contract for the services that meet the
City’s requirements and are cost-effective.

Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise. Your participation
in the process is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Megan Harvey
Purchasing Specialist
Boise City Purchasing
208-972-8169
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